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TO rAE SECRETARY OF LABOR 


Dear Mr. Secretary: 

After reviewing the International Trade Commission's 
report on its investigation TEA-\1-262 (under section 
30l(c)(2) of the Trade Expansion Act of 1962), I have 
decided (under authority of section 330(d)(1) of the 
Tariff Act of 1930, as amended) to concur in the 
affirmative vote of the Commissioners. You may
therefore certify the former workers of the Sandler­
Ette Footwear Manufacturing Corporation, Webster, 
Massachusetts, as eligible to apply for adjustment
assistance. 

Sincerely, 

GERALD R. FORD 

The Honorable John T. Dunlop
Secretary of Labor 
Washington, D.C. 20210 
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